Epupa Community

Kunene Region

Namibia

14 October 2013

Dear Miss. Rebecca Sommer

Re: Condemnation of Wild Girls film

We Epupa Community are not happy with a Film called "Wild Girls" or Movie of 12 Girls from Germany who were at Epupa in May 2013 this year, we as a community we really not happy with the abovementioned Film or movie of these people. We heard that film from our people staying in European countries and we also heard from our friends Tourist visited our area. After we realized that, that TV show is very bad, and we are very sad and strongly angry against that film or movie showing that we were naked and having sexual with those white girls, which was not true at all. We didn't know that, that movie going to be positioned in that way, because they told us that this is nice movie, we thought may be just like normal movies. This was shocked us to hear that we were involved in that stupid behaviors.

We strong condemn and stop that TV show not to continue showing untrue things and stupid activities, because it is a really serious violation of our human rights and destroying the good image of our culture. Therefore, we requesting Mss. Rebecca Sommer to intervene in this story of the movie, in order to stop that abovementioned Film not to continue showing that stupid TV show anymore. Further we ask Mss. Rebecca Sommer to demand those 12 girls or wild girls to pay us money so that they can clean our names and image which they make it dirty for whole world, and we want you to go and get DVD from them and then send it to us so that we can watch it ourselves here.

We want this Film to stop right now, before we take further action against them!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!

You're sincere

Chief H. Kapika and Epupa Community including Tjikoko Kambindja and Tjikuva Hepute

Chief Hikuminue Kapika 's signature

Epupa